Level 1 Officials Courses

Subject: Level 1 Officials Courses

Message from Billy Green October 17, 2022 15:24

All Club e-mail messages can now be viewed via the llIford AC web site link at
iIfordathleticclub.co.uk/messages

Dear Club Secretaries

All Clubs will now be looking forwarded to next season’s competitions and will be needing
officials. Attached is a list of Level 1 Officials Courses both Track & Field and Endurance from
now to the end of December 2022.

Please try and encourage your members and people who would like to become qualified
officials to attend one of these courses. These courses are also on the England Athletic
website, and most are virtual and can be done in the comfort of your own home.

Any Questions or queries about these courses please contact me.

Yours sincerely

Diane Wooller

Essex County Officials Secretary

If you need to respond to this email please do not reply but contact Billy Green separately

3

P
i

Courses-Oct-to-Dec-2022-1.xlsx


https://ilfordathleticclub.co.uk/messages
https://ilfordathleticclub.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/Courses-Oct-to-Dec-2022-1.xlsx
https://ilfordathleticclub.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/Courses-Oct-to-Dec-2022-1.xlsx

